
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This is to inform you that there is a change in the School timings 

on 16th April, 2024, Tuesday on account of Ashtami. The School 

will start one hour late. The timings for the same is as follows:- 

Grade Timings 

I to X 9:25 am to 2:25 pm 

XI and XII 9:25 am to 12:35 pm 

Mayor Galaxy 10:50 am to 1:00 pm 

 

Administrative office will be functional from 9:15 am to 4:00 
pm. 

 

Warm regards  

Mayor World School 

 


